
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 It’s been an extremely cold week and it seems we have more to come next 

week. I have updated our adverse weather procedure, which you should have 

received on Thursday, it is also accessible on our website. As stated we will 

endeavour to open and keep school open if it is safe to do so. Please ensure that 

your child has a named jumper/cardigan and a warm coat. A hat and gloves would 

also be advisable. 

Year 3 Cake Sale 

Thanks to all those who supported the Year 3 cake sale for the PTA. It was a huge 

success.  We have managed to raise £140.50. 

Salty Saturday STEM club 

Please see the attached flyer from Lion Salt Works Museum for information about a 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths club. 

 

 

 

The Big Ambition - Have your say! 
 

Children and parents or carers can complete the survey 

here:  www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition  

which will be closing on Friday 19th January. 

 

Chester Cathedral Chorister 

 

 

 

http://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition


 

 

Parent Carer Forum Survey 2024 and In-person event in February 

On behalf of the Parent Carer forum, please see below information about their 

survey and the various formats that you can complete. 

 

 

https://www.pcfcheshirewest.org/survey2024 

PCF Mailchimp Link 

https://mailchi.mp/a9723609e865/pcf-survey-and-forum-event-2024-16928992?e=[UNIQID] 

PCF Mailchimp QR Code 

 

 

 

 

https://www.pcfcheshirewest.org/survey2024
https://mailchi.mp/a9723609e865/pcf-survey-and-forum-event-2024-16928992?e=%5bUNIQID%5d


Disability Cricket Sessions 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and keep warm. 

 

Kind regards, 

Wendy Lyon 

 

 


